
 
 
 
 

REPLACEMENT OF CABLE CAR TRACK ROPE 

Press Statement  

Singapore, March 27, 2006 

   

Mount Faber Leisure Group would like to inform the public that the cable car specialists 

would be conducting a scheduled routine change of track rope from 3 April 2006 – 30 April 

2006.  

 

Cable car services will not be operational during this period. However, other services at The 

Jewel Box such as Food and Beverage (The Altivo Bar, Faber Rock, Glass Bar, Faber Hill 

Bistro), Retail Shops (Faber Forest, Sentosa) and Events Management will continue normal 

operations.    

 

As a value-added service to our guests during this interference, Mount Faber Leisure Group 

has arranged a complimentary half-hourly shuttle service to ferry guests from The Jewel Box 

to HarbourFront Tower 2 and Sentosa (Guest Arrival Centre). The shuttle service will 

commence from 8.30am – 6.30pm daily. In addition, guests can also take SBS Bus Services 

Parks 409 to The Jewel Box, Mount Faber from 6.00pm – 3.00am daily on Weekdays and 

7.00am – 3.00am on Weekends and Public Holidays.   

 

Cable Car Service will resume operations on 1 May 2006, Monday at 8.30am.  

 
Mount Faber Leisure Group apologises for any inconveniences caused to all guests. The 

public can call the Guest Relations Hotline at 6377 9688 for any queries.   
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